
Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to our 

church family, then please let us know as we would love to 

meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning.                     

May 29, 2022 

Unity at times seems so hard or distant that it feels                       

impossible. The truth is we cannot achieve it for anyone else but 

ourselves. Jesus is the ultimate example of this,                                    

especially in his final hours. Today we look to him to see what 

true unity looks like and how he invites us to follow his example. 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 

www.nwchurch.us WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

Prayer Requests: 

 Help everyone in the world be safe. 

 Frei—These next finals coming up for my dual credit/AP classes. 

 Debbe Woodward’s BIL has had a diagnosis of liver cancer and 

they will also be checking his colon for cancer. He initially had to 

go to the hospital because he had a stroke which has affected his 

left side. 

 Steve and Donna DaLuz—Thank you all for your cards and                        

prayers regarding the passing of my brother, Jerry, and illness           

of my nephew, David, who is only almost 47, but has been 

through so much. He is at MD Anderson. 

 Quinn Britt—Thank you Lord for your blessings on me so far in 

my COVID journey. Please pray for continued healing of my            

sacral wound and the nerve damage in my arms and hands. 

 Please be praying for the community of Uvalde, that they know 

God’s peace, love and healing.  

FOSTER PROGRAM NEEDS 

NEEDED: Girls size 3, 4, & 5T’s jeans for the                                        
Foster Program. Call Nancy O. and she will 
pick up. THANK YOU! 

Interim Ministry Partners 

You should’ve received an email earlier in the week that describes 

what is happening at NorthWest with IMP. One of the things that 

they have asked us to do is to fill out a congregational survey of 

health and wellness. Please use the QR code               

below to find the survey. If you would take the 

time to fill out this survey, we would greatly   

appreciate it and remember, all responses are 

anonymous. The results from the survey will              

be analyzed by IMP and shared with our                

Shepherds. This survey is now open and will 

close June 5. 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 



DATABASE UPDATE 

We will be moving to a new database soon. We don’t 
have details about online giving as of today, however, 

watch for more information will be coming soon. 

The Missions Ministry is requesting “gently used” 
eyeglasses or eyeglasses  in good condition and 
over the counter readers for future mission 

trips. Place in the labeled boxes in the foyer. 

VBS DATE 

July 5—8 

Watch for details to 
come! 

COOKIES NEEDED 

We need 20 dozen 

homemade cookies 

for Work Camp this 

year. Due next                   

Sunday, June 5th. 

Please call the 

church office and 

let us know if you 

can help out! 

No SonShine Hour 

TODAY 

 

Food Pantry Needs 

If you have plastic grocery bags 
and would like to donate them to 

the Food Pantry, please drop off at 
the church  office. 

This Sunday 
evening is             
Singing Night. 
6pm in the FH. 
Everyone is 
welcome! 

YOUTH PARENTS MEETING  

JUNE 5TH DURING CLASS                        

YOUTH ROOM 

Registration for 

camp 51 is live! go 

to our website to 

find the link 

where you get all 

the details and be 

sure to register! 

 Legos, new or 

used - place 

donated items 

in the bin out-

side the office. 


